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New South Wales News.
Dear Friends, Once again the time has come around to prepare something for the Courier - how that time seems to fly!

Thankfully after a long road back we are back reasonably to normal but back to "jockey weight"! Still we are vertical and breathing but would not take on anyone to a race around the block for a "tenner'!

What a year this has been!!

So many happenings around the world and we have yet a couple of months to go that could produce more disastrous effects.

I still have many contacts and receive reports from various areas in which many of our people are involved, and they most certainly carry on the very best traditions with pride. Thankfully too, I still have many contacts that keep in touch regularly. People like Harry Handicott, George Greenhalgh, Ralph Connelly, Fred Broadhurst, Kel Carthew etc with whom we have fairly regular contact, not forgetting of course our Sec. Jack Carey.

The past few months have been quite eventful apart from our climb back.

Unfortunately, as reports show we have lost many more of our valuable members. Some of these were wonderful contributors to our Courier as well as other members.

Some achieved national acclamation whilst others were quiet achievers and such was the great make-up of our Unit.

One thing I learned during my incapacity was that Telstra has a "Priority Assistance" scheme for people in our age group, and incapacities that we had cause to use. Phone Telstra on 132200.

I'm sorry I had to discontinue sending out our local NSW Courier and News, but trust the alternative will work.

This also raises a point with the rapid approach of Xmas and the end of the year. Between my eyesight and shaky hands, there is no way I can send out my usual bundle of greeting cards. So please forgive me and accept the Best Wishes of Edith and myself for a pleasant Xmas and at least a bearable New Year.

We will raise a glass and drink to your better health.

Alan Luby.
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